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SPC Council:

We firmly and emphatically oppose the assessment for Alley Sweeping, Citywide
Street lighting and Street Sweeping.  We currently pay a ridiculous amount in property
taxes and more Nickle and Diming the citizens of Crocus, Ramsey and Summit Hill
homeowners is unacceptable. We cannot continue to bear the tax increases and
incremental increases.  Where is the money coming from?  Where is it going?  Our
garbage collection is terrible - a D at best.  I pay twice as much as I did with a private
service and I get a third of the cans.  The recycling is lazy and inconsistent.  The
roads in St Paul are HORRIBLE.  Again, where is the money going??  We should
receive street cleaning, well lit, SAFE streets and Alley sweeping for fee (which isn't
free when you pay $20,000 in taxes).  Enough is enough.  Take a look around.  Home
owners are fleeing St. Paul in record numbers, crime is skyrocketing, Grand Avenue
is over-ridden with crime and car jackings.  The city has been gutted.  Get it together
and fix this once beautiful city.

We vote NO!

David and Mary Pat Ingwell
943 Summit Avenue
Saint Paul, MN  55105
612-839-5154
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